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28 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
I am delighted to write this letter of congratulations on your recent win of the Lifetime 
Achievement Award)  Award at the Edinburgh Fringe Neurodiverse Review Awards on the 
24th August 2023.  Your show ‘Guerilla Autistics’ has received a number of great reviews 
including from neurodivergent people which is really important.  The arts should be 
accessible to all.  
 
It has been great to read about the range of diverse acts this year including neurodiverse, 
autistic and disabled led shows.  It is really important that people are able to see the great 
diversity and creativity on show at the Fringe. 
 
Congratulations again on your much deserved award.  I wish you all the best as you 
continue on your journey and hope that you make it back to the Fringe again in 2024. 
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